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clerk@glyndebeddingham-pc.gov.uk

From: clerk@glyndebeddingham-pc.gov.uk
Sent: 10 October 2024 15:28
To: Cllr Dan Sadler; Cllr Jane Pratley; Cllr Lucy Gribble; Cllr Paolo De Paolis
Subject: FW: Speed limit letter to MP
Attachments: James MacCleary MP.docx

Councillors 
 
I will put this on the agenda of the next meeting – which will be extra long as we have to resolve our budget for 
next year… 
 
Can you have a look and see if you would like us to support? Our meeting is the 20th Nov, so it would work for 
us as responses are required by 1st December 
 
Steve 
 
- 
Steve Carter 
Parish Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 
Glynde & Beddingham Parish Council 
Email: clerk@glyndebeddingham-pc.gov.uk 
Tel: 07908 737622 
 

From: Emily Simpson ESALC <admin@esalc.co.uk>  
Sent: 10 October 2024 14:27 
To: Emily Simpson ESALC <admin@esalc.co.uk> 
Subject: Speed limit letter to MP 
 
Dear Clerk  
 
The Chairman of Westmeston Parish Council has drafted the attached letter to MP James MacCleary and has 
asked that we share it with the Lewes parish and town councils for comment. It is an introductory letter to 
facilitate a meeting with him.  
 
If you have any comments or thoughts, please respond directly to Councillor Cathy Mills on  
cllr.cathy.mills@westmeston.org.uk 
 
Many thanks.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Emily Simpson  
Admin & Finance Assistant, ESALC 

 


